November Plenary Session 17 - 802.20

The Working Group reviewed technology proposals for the 802.20 standard. After the reviews, an
Initial Selection vote was taken. All proposals received over 80% approval for further
consideration by the working group.

Further technology selection votes were deferred until the January session to allow for potential
mergers of proposals.

Attendance was more than double recent sessions.
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